

City of New Bedford COMMUNITY PRESERVATION COMMITTEE

May 29, 2020

City Council President Joseph Lopes, and Honorable Members of the City Council 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Council President Lopes and Honorable Members of the City Council:

I respectfully submit for your consideration the CPA annual budget for fiscal year 2021 to appropriate and reserve from the **Community Preservation Fund** annual revenues in the amounts recommended by the Community Preservation Committee for committee administrative expenses and community preservation projects in fiscal year 2021.

Sincerely,

Janine da Silva

Januar V. defelos

Chair

Attachment: CPA FY2021 Annual Budget

IN CITY COUNCIL, June 11, 2020

Referred to the Committee on Finance.

Dennis W. Farias, City Clerk

a true copy attest:

city Clerk